Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/23/2018 7:21:31 PM

First name: Rob Last name: Osattin Organization:

Title:

Comments: Reject Ruby Mountains Oil and Gas Leasing

May 23, 2018

Jenna Padilla, U.S. Forest Service

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

Don't allow the the U.S. Bureau of Land Management to open up the Ruby Mountains of the Humboldt-Toiyabe National Forest to oil and gas leasing.

Given the importance of the Ruby Mountains for fish and wildlife, for outdoor recreation, and for our American heritage of pubic lands, leasing in the Ruby Mountains is a terrible idea.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mr. Rob Osattin 1180 Francis St NW Atlanta, GA 30318-5322 (404) 355-2699 rosattin@earthlink.net